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Notification

As per the notification from the Department of Environment and Climate Change
(DECC/WMD/Misc/07/2024-2025/227) concerning the VishwaKarma Puja on September 17,
2024, Gelephu Thromde would like to inform the general public that the disposal of general and
ritual waste into water bodies is strictly prohibited as per National Environment Protection Act
2007, Waste Prevention and Management Act of Bhutan 2009, and Water Act of Bhutan 2011.

Therefore, disposing of ritual status in-to rivers/non-designated sites is strictly prohibited and
shall be liable for penalties as per existing rules.
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